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	FERNLEY LODGE NO 34 F. & A. M.
	

	P.O. Box 297, Fernley, Nevada  89408
	

	Instituted March 31, 1921
	

	
	Go to   Nvmasons.org  to see what other Lodges are doing


STATED MEETING: May 11, 2017, Dinner: 6:30 p.m. Meeting: 7:30 p.m.
THE EAST-  
Brethren,
It has been a tough month.  Thank you for all the brothers who helped out with Past Master Jim Lind’s funeral services.  Jim’s family appreciated the services and found great comfort and support from their Masonic family. Jim will be greatly missed.
We need to start planning for our summer events.  We only have two meetings before we go dark.  Brother Boyd Franklin needs your support for the Golf Tournament.  He will need help gathering support from local businesses and he will need bodies at the tournament. The 4th of July is almost here as well.  We are working on a trip to the Reno Aces as a Lodge. I still have a few free tickets left for the game.  A trip to Penryhn Lodge in California will also be discussed.  Come to our next Lodge and help make these events a success.
Fraternally,

THE WEST-   

Put August 5th in your calendar.  Let me know how you are willing to help out at the Golf Tournament.
Fraternally,

THE SOUTH-  
Please bring some guests to our dinner.  Ladies still eat for free!!!
Fraternally,

Secretary’s Sad and Beautiful World: 
Jim Lind was Master in 2006.  He was a good friend and I enjoyed working with him as his Senior Warden.  He had a great sense of humor and great perspective as to what was important in life.  Our Lodge will miss him.
Brother Bill Meyer sent me a reminder as to the Grand Lodge Website.  It is a great resource to keep in touch with what other Lodges are doing.  It never hurts to expand your circle of friends and as a Mason you will have something in common with the Brothers you visit.

Thanks

    Worshipful Master


       


    Senior Warden





    Junior Warden





    Treasurer





    Secretary





    Chaplain





    Senior Deacon





    Junior Deacon





    Master of Ceremonies





    Marshall





    Historian





    Senior Steward





    Junior Steward





    Tyler





Save the Date:


July 4-		Pancake Breakfast


August 5-	Golf Tourney


August 20	Reno Aces Game








